
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

  Dear Parents/Carer 
 
As a school we have made the decision to purchase a PE kit for every child.  We have made this 
decision for the following reasons: 
 

- To support those parents who may  be experiencing financial difficulties due to the 
unprecedented times 

- To ensure all pupils are dressed the same and do not feel uncomfortable 
- To encourage team spirit 
- To ensure all children have a PE kit in school at all times 
- To install pride in our school when representing it at sports events 

 
This PE kit has been purchased from a local supermarket and all children will have their own sized 
kit.   
 
The PE kit will be individually labelled for each child and will be stored in their own PE bag, 
provided by school, on their own coat peg.  This kit will be washed regularly by the school using a 
non bio washing powder. 
 
We would ask parents to provide socks and pumps/trainers that can be stored in school in the 
child’s PE bag. 
 
If your child has any allergies to washing powders or certain fabrics, please contact the school 
office as soon as possible. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
 
Mrs L Tomlinson 

                 At the heart of it all is the child                       

 Marshland Primary Academy 
Marshland Road 

Moorends, DN8 4SB 
Tel: 01405 812693 

 


